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Attendance
We have less than 50% attendance for the week.

Student of the Month
The word for the month is Courageous-We have not yet nominated students from last
month.

Take Over Day
In the whirlwind of getting to winter break we hosted our 1st Take Over Day since 2019!
We started the day dancing and singing together. Listening to our keynote speaker
Chad Bentz and then headed into our sessions. Chad spoke about not letting people's
comments or speculations dictate your future. Set a goal and get to work. With an
emphasis on what it means to 'put in the work'. He also shared his favorite phrase. "Get
comfortable with being Uncomfortable!"  Throughout his speaking he briefly made a
comment about his family and one of our middle schoolers Ashlynn Leask went out of
her way in her beading session and made his wife a pair of earrings.  Middle Schoolers
had the opportunity to design the middle school ceilings with Ms Parise, got involved in
the community garden with Gatgeyda Haayk & Mrs Blair, Wooden String design signs
with Mrs Cook, Candle making with Mrs Shauna Martinez, Computer coding and Game
programming with Mr Joe Lewis & Mrs Porter, Tying flys with Mr Henry, Beading with
Mrs Christina Martinez & Schooland,  Introduction to Diving and Boat tour with Mr
McCarty, Mr Lindsey, Brad Martinez, Mr Byers , Mr Scott & Clifton Guthrie

iReady
We are preparing for our iReady diagnostic. We had planned on administering January
6th & 7th, but with so many kids absent, we will wait until our attendance is back up.

Data
Verbal presentation of MAP data






